

~~TOP SECRET~~

Monday Afternoon - 4 o'clock postponed until 5 p.m.

President, Rusk, Bobby, and Bundy came in at 5:30 for 5 o'clock meeting. Bundy says have a message from Mr. Khrushchev - all missiles, warheads and air equipment on IL-28's - doesn't see why we insist but has some give - most interesting thing is his responses on IL-28's currently under Soviet control. We need not worry about them, Secy. McNamara says submit McCloy proposal to agree to take out IL-28's. We will do away with quarantine but if he refuses IL 28's we must reimpose quarantine which would be very serious business - may result in sinking Russian ships. Bobby suggests alternative to strong we have a hell of a lot of cards. Rusk says we say we will immediately give up quarantine if he will take out IL-28's in 2 weeks. Bobby - anybody against lifting quarantine for IL-28's. President says he must give order to get them out in 30 days (reasonable time). Rusk - prepared to lift quarantine if IL-28's removed in 30 days. Flights 5 U-2's - 10 regular flights.

Should determine:

1. Reimpose quarantine, or
2. Pursue alternative pressures (I) pressure Allies - OAS withdraw, etc. Get into fight, get fired upon

Quarantine for IL-28's

Safeguards for no invasion

November 12, 1962

DECLASSIFIED
E.O. 12356, Sec. 3.4
NLJ 91-164
By fw, NARA, Date 1-5-94

~~TOP SECRET~~

COPY LBJ LIBRARY

THE WHITE HOUSE
Monday Afternoon 4 o'clock postponed until 5 PM

Pres
Rusk, Bobby, and Bundy come in at 5:30 for Sobell
meeting - Bundy says he has a message from
Mr. Kravchenko all missiles, warheads & air equipment
on I L 2's doesn't see why we insist but then
some give - Most interesting thing is his response for I L 2's
currently under Soviet control. We need not worry about them,
they've known they submit we don't propose to agree
to take out I L 2's we will do arrange with quarantine
but if he refuses I L 2's we must reimpose quarantine
which would be very serious business may result in sinking
Russian ship - Bobby suggests alternative to string
we have a hell of a lot of cards. Rusk says we'll say
we will immediately give up quarantine if he will take
out I L 2's in 2 wks. Bobby implies against lifting
quarantine for I L 2's. Pres says he must give order to get them out
in 30 days (reasonable time) Rusk. Proposed to lift quarantine
if I L 2's removed in 30 days. flights I L 2's - 10 regular flight

DECLASSIFIED
E.O. 12356, Sec. 3.4
NEJ 91-164
By JW/ics, NARA, Date 1-5-94

THE WHITE HOUSE

Should determine

① temporary quarantine

② pursue alternative pressures

③ pressure
allies - S.S. withdrawal etc. get into fight, get fired
upon

quarantine for J.L. 25

support for no mission